                          Memorial Day Weekend           

05/13/10: The Midwest ISO will relax the "no earlier than" Attachment J timing requirement for the Daily Non-Firm service product for the Memorial Day Weekend. The Midwest ISO will allow these OASIS requests to be submitted four days prior to the scheduled start date. All other MISO Attachment J timing rules will be unchanged.

Please contact MISO Tariff Administration for concerns @ 317-249-5523

